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Summer Scholars Program: Parent Permission Form 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

As part of our effort to provide younger students with the opportunity to take undergraduate courses at 

Rutgers - New Brunswick, we must confirm that you acknowledge that by enrolling your child in a 

college-level course this summer, you are placing them in an adult environment. The course instructor is 

not responsible for assuring a child-friendly environment in the classroom. Your child might be exposed 

to: 

 __ Adult language/behavior inappropriate for a child of their age. 

I agree to the following: 

 ___ to deliver my child to their classroom each day; 

___ make sure class has begun; 

___ and arrive to pick them up at least 30 minutes prior to the scheduled end of class.  

By initialing the points above and signing the form below, I acknowledge the risks in enrolling my child in a college-level course.  

 

Office of Summer & Winter Sessions 
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey 

New Brunswick, New Jersey 
 

PERMISSION FORM 
 

I give permission for my child, ________________________________________, who is _____ years old, 
to take a course(s) at Rutgers – New Brunswick for the 20___ term. 
 
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

Signature #1: _________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

Printed Name #1: _____________________________________  

Signature #2 (Optional): ________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

Printed Name #2 (Optional):_____________________________  


